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Seaway Cruisers     

Classic Car Club   

December 2015                                                                                                         Newsletter                                                                      

From the President                  John Miller III 

Christmas Party, December 6
th
, 2:00 PM 

The December meeting will be our Christmas Party at the Asian Buffet at the 

Canton University Plaza at the East end of Canton.  The Sunday buffet is 

$11.99, weôre asking Cruisers to buy their own, but the club will pick up the 

tip.  Sunday, December 6
th
, 2:00 PM. 

2015 is coming to an end, but the club is already making plans for 2016.  We 

still have December to finish up the year.   At the Christmas Party we will 

collect unwrapped Toys for Tots and canned food for a local food pantry.  

Weôll have a 50/50 drawing. 

Itôs membership renewal time again, still only $12.00 a year. 

We had nominations for officers at the last meeting and the current officers 

have all said we will serve the club in 2016.  Iôd like to thank Linda Brown, 

Brandon Baldwin and Glory Martel for their service to the club in 2015. 

Sandy Bigelow has agreed to continue writing the clubôs newsletter, thank 

you Sandy.  Ron Day and Frank Howie were nominated to the Board, they 

will be great additions. 

My 1965 Sunbeam Tiger ran very well this year, I had a little problem with a 

tail light and front parking light.  (Can you believe a British car had an electri-

cal issue?)  It was an easy fix and all is well now. 

The Tiger picked up a few more trophies for itôs 50th anniversary.  I have a 

new walnut dash board Iôm working on for the car.  (Ten coats of varnish, so 

far.) 

Have a Safe and Happy Holiday Season! 

Did you see this at     

www.northcountrynow.com? 
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Back Fire   A Look Back In Time 

Presidentôs Note:  The clubôs newsletter editor has been asking me for back 

issues of the clubôs newsletters for a while.  I have pulled some issues out 

for Sandy to look over for the coming months.  Weôll call the old stories 

ñBack Fireò.  The Club first got together in 1988 (27 years ago!) started by 

Robin Ramm (Herbick) and newsletter editor Brenda Garno.  Itôs been fun 

for me to look back at past issues so I hope youôll enjoy going back in time 

and revisiting the past issues. 

As published in the November 1991 newsletter: 
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2016 Membership Form                                       Seaway Cruisers Classic Car Club, Inc. 

L ŀƳ ŀ {Ŝŀǿŀȅ /ǊǳƛǎŜǊ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜΥ 

Ã /ǊǳƛǎŜǎ ϧ {Ƙƻǿǎ 

Ã tŜƻǇƭŜκCǊƛŜƴŘǎƘƛǇ 

Ã bŜǿǎƭŜǧŜǊ 

Ã aŜŜǝƴƎǎκ¢ŜŎƘ LƴŦƻ 

Ã {ǳǇǇƻǊǘ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ Ƙƻōōȅ 

aȅ ŀƎŜ ƎǊƻǳǇ ƛǎΥ 

Ã му  -  нр            Ã  пс  -  рр 

Ã нс  -  ор            Ã   рс  -  тл 

Ã ос  -  пр             Ã   тм Ҍ  

{Ŝŀǿŀȅ /ǊǳƛǎŜǊǎ /ƭŀǎǎƛŎ /ŀǊ /ƭǳō ƳŜƳōŜǊǎ ǎƘŀǊŜ ŀƴ ƛƴǘŜǊŜǎǘ ƛƴ ŎƭŀǎǎƛŎ ƻǊ ŀƴǝǉǳŜ 

ŀǳǘƻƳƻōƛƭŜǎΦ  !ƴƴǳŀƭ ƳŜƳōŜǊǎƘƛǇ ƛǎ ǎǝƭƭ ƻƴƭȅ ϷмнΦлл ŀƴŘ ƛƴŎƭǳŘŜǎ ŀ ƳƻƴǘƘƭȅ ƴŜǿǎπ

ƭŜǧŜǊΣ ŀƴ ŜƳŀƛƭ ƭƛǎǘΣ ƛƴǾƛǘŀǝƻƴǎ ǘƻ ǎƻŎƛŀƭ ŀƴŘ ǘŜŎƘƴƛŎŀƭ ƳŜŜǝƴƎǎΣ ŘƛǎŎƻǳƴǘǎ ŀǘ ǎŜƭŜŎǘ 

ōǳǎƛƴŜǎǎŜǎ ŀƴŘ ŜǾŜƴǘǎΣ ŀƴŘ ƳƻǊŜΗ 

bŀƳŜψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψ 

!ŘŘǊŜǎǎ ψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψ 

/ƛǘȅΣ {ǘŀǘŜΣ ½ƛǇ ψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψ 

tƘƻƴŜ І ψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψ  aƻōƛƭŜ І ψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψ 

9Ƴŀƛƭψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψ 

±ŜƘƛŎƭŜόǎύ ȅƻǳ ƻǿƴ ό¸ŜŀǊΣ aŀƪŜΣ aƻŘŜƭύ ψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψ 

ψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψ 

ψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψ 

ψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψ 

tƭŜŀǎŜ ŎƻƴǘŀŎǘ ƳŜ ŀōƻǳǘ Ƙƻǿ L 

ƳƛƎƘǘ ōŜ ŀōƭŜ ǘƻ ƘŜƭǇ ǿƛǘƘΥ 

Ã /ŀǊ {Ƙƻǿ 

Ã CƭŜŀ aŀǊƪŜǘ 

Ã aŜƳōŜǊǎƘƛǇ /ƘŀƛǊ 

Ã .ƻŀǊŘ aŜƳōŜǊ 

Ã hŶŎŜǊΥ ψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψ 

Ã tǊŜǎŜƴǘŀǝƻƴόǎύ 

Ã ψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψ 

From the Secretary                                            Brandon Baldwin 

Minutes from the  Meeting on October 15, 2015 

14 members in attendance tonight. 

12/2/2015 SUNY CANTON model car contest at 11:00 in Nevaldine North  102  

John Miller spoke about his dad's stories including his involvement in the 1960 edition of Haybale Sports Car 

Racing Program, an article about Formula Sleds in Motorsports Magazine 1974, and another autographed by 

Mark Donohue.  We saw a picture of John Miller in the 1970's WITH HAIR. 

John brought old dash plaques for us to see.  I think he must have every one he has ever gotten.  Ron, Bill, and 

George brought theirs too.  Such variety and such a span of time. Bill showed us  plaques he got all the way 

back to 1972, driving the same car he brings to car shows today. 

Membership dues are out for 2016. 

Decided to donate $550 to the Seaway Festival, which should be shown in the newspaper soon. 

Members Christmas dinner on December 6th at 2:00 at the Canton Asian Buffet.  Each member pays their own 

way and we will receive the Toys for Tots to donate to needy children. 

$200 donation to the Ogdensburg Moose Lodge for the use of the facility over the past year. 

Special  thanks  to all those  who donated their time at this year's car show.  2nd vote will 

occur to donate money to the Richard Winters Cancer Center at the Christmas Dinner on 

December 6th. 

Election of new officers at the December 6th Christmas dinner too.  
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Seaway Cruisers Classic Car Club 

members share an interest in classic 

or antique automobiles.  Annual 

membership includes this monthly 

newsletter plus invitations to social 

and technical meetings throughout 

the year. 

!ƴǎǿŜǊ ǘƻ ǇǳȊȊƭŜ ƻƴ ǇŀƎŜ м 


